
From: Margo Gillaspy <margog@co.skagit.wa.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 3:22 PM 
To: Freedman, Robin <rfreedma@wm.com> 
Cc: Metzler, Michelle <mmetzler@wm.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notification of Rate Increase 
 
Hello Robin, 
 
As we had discussed previously, Skagit County Solid Waste implemented a rate increase at all of our 
transfer sites on June 3, 2019. The tonnage rate for general solid waste has increased to $97/ton for 
general solid waste and $96/ton for municipalities. Please see the attached resolution and approved 
rate schedule by the Skagit County Commissioners for further details on municipal solid waste and other 
materials. This is the first of a series of scheduled rate increases and we have the next one planned for 
June 2020.  
 
Since the initial notification was on June 3, I will plan for the rates to increase for Waste Management on 
August 18, 2019, 75 days after notification per RCW 70.95.212.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Margo 
 
Margo Gillaspy, LHg 
Solid Waste Division Manager 
Skagit County Public Works 
1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273-5625 
 
margog@co.skagit.wa.us 
(360) 416-1578 (direct line) 
(360) 416-1400 (Public Works) 
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